
	

Mrs. Cundiff’s Newsletter 
Week of December 5th 

Additional 
Information 

		
*With	the	weather	getting	

colder	please	send	a	coat	with	
your	child	.	We	are	also	seeing	
several	jackets,	sweaters,	and	
coats	being	left	at	school	.	

	
*Healthy	Snacks	should	be	

brought	to	school.	

This Week 
Students will be 
taking a benchmark 
math and reading 
test.   
In math we will be 
reading and making 
different graphs. 
In reading we will be 
making inferences 
and making 
connections.  
 

Upcoming Events 
 *Dec. 9th Movie Night  

*Dec. 12th Blast Off Sing along 
*Dec. 16th Cluster Showcase 4:30-6:00 

*Dec. 19th Classroom parties 
*Dec. 20th Caroling 


